
1

Roxanne Maher

From: Naomi Rodriguez
Sent: Tuesday, August 13, 2024 12:04 PM
To: sailrsu@aol.com
Cc: Roxanne Maher
Subject: Letter - Noise Ordinance

Hello Ms. Johnston, 
 
I have read your letter and I thank you for writing to the Town Council. We truly appreciate to hear from 
town residents. Regarding your letter referencing a Noise Ordinance, I have forwarded your letter to the 
Land Use/Planning/Public Works Committee so they can discuss this matter. It will be on their agenda 
for the September 9, 2024 meeting at 6:00 pm in the Town Hall Annex Council Chambers. I do hope you 
would attend, if you so choose.  Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions. Again, 
thank you for your letter and your time on this matter. 
 
Respectfully, 
 
Naomi Rodriguez, Chairman 
Ledyard Town Council 


